

Updated 6.9.22

Dear Parent /Bowler:

Here is the refund policy for any tournament operated by the Ohio High School Bowling Coaches Association, Inc. (OHSBCA). Refunds will only be considered when requested via an email sent to: gregc300@gmail.com.

You have 2 ways to receive a refund:

- 1. Check: We will refund your entry fee (less a \$10.00 processing charge) by check only. The refund check will only be payable to the adult who paid the entry fee by check/credit card. We cannot issue a refund to a youth bowler or third party.
- 2. Scholarship: We will refund your entry fee in the form of a SMART scholarship. We will apply the full entry fee as a SMART scholarship (best value!).

You must indicate on your refund request e-mail if you want a check or a scholarship as described above.

Refunds requests will only be honored if received via e-mail on or before the Thursday preceding the tournament. No refunds will be issued if we are not notified by that date. Approved refunds will be issued within 30 days after the Tournament.

If you have any questions regarding this refund policy, do not hesitate to call me on my cell listed below.

Thanks & regards,

Greg Coulles

Executive Director, Ohio High School Bowling Coaches Association, Inc. OHSB.ORG

gregc300@gmail.com Cell: 937.602.1475